The Board of Education of the Fairborn City School District held a Public Hearing on December 8, 2011, at 6:15 p.m., in the Fairborn City Council Chambers to discuss the re-employment of retiree Gary E. Walker, Director, Student Services and Certified Personnel. The following members answered the 6:15 p.m. roll call: Mr. Dave Taylor, Mrs. Tess Little, Mr. Bob Carico, and Mr. Tom Swaim. Mrs. Angie Botkin was absent.

OPEN SESSION

186-11 ADJOURNMENT

Mr. Carico moved and Mr. Swaim seconded the motion that inasmuch as there is no further business to come before the Board at this time the Board pass a resolution to adjourn the meeting at 6:16 p.m., to the Regular Session.

Those Voting Aye: Mr. Taylor, Mrs. Little, Mrs. Botkin, Mr. Carico, Mr. Swaim. Motion Carried.

Date Approved: 1112

Board President

Eric K. Beavers, Treasurer/CFO